
	

	
	
	
	
	

Friday	6th	September	2019	
	
Dear	Parents/	Carers,	
	
Welcome	to	the	new	term.	We	hope	you	had	a	very	enjoyable	summer	break.	Your	child	will	have	
two	teachers	this	year-	Mrs.	Kristensen	will	teach	Monday	to	Wednesday	and	Mrs.	Nicholson-Jones	
will	teach	Thursday	and	Friday.	
Throughout	the	year	we	will	be	using	themes	to	teach	our	skills	based	curriculum.	Our	theme	this	
term	is	Teddy	Bear’s	Picnic.		The	letter	detailing	our	theme	and	activities	for	this	term	is	printed	
overleaf.		Our	theme	will	cover	English,	Geography,	History,	Music,	PSHE,	Computing	and	Art	and	
will	link		to	texts	chosen	to	explore	our	theme	of	Teddy	Bear’s	Picnic	for	this	term.			
	
Maths	work	will	follow	the	White	Rose	program	of	study.	
	
R.E.	Science	and	P.E.	topics	are	outlined	below:	
	
Science	–	Animals,	including	Humans,	Movement	
R.E.	–	Hinduism	and	Nativity	Characters		
P.E.	–	Dance,	Ball	Skills	and	Games	
	
Children	will	need	to	bring	their	P.E.	kits	on	Monday	and	will	take	it	home	every	Friday.		Please	
ensure	your	child	has	appropriate	kit	for	outdoor	lessons,	especially	when	the	weather	becomes	
colder.		Shorts	and	T-shirts	should	always	be	worn	for	indoor	P.E.	Please make sure your child’s 
clothes are all labelled. The children are responsible for all their own clothes.   
	
Homework	menus	will	be	sent	home	in	your	child’s	homework	book	from	Wednesday	11th	
September.	The	homework	menu	will	consist	of	activities	related	to	our	current	theme	and	will	
cover	different	areas	of	the	curriculum.	Please	send	the	homework	in	as	they	complete	each	task.	
There	may	be	times	when	an	additional	piece	of	work	will	be	given	if	it	links	to	the	learning	in	the	
classroom.		The	homework	will	always	be	a	consolidation	of	the	work	covered	in	the	week.		Spelling	
tests	will	be	carried	out	on	Mondays.	The	spellings	have	already	been	given	to	you	and	cover	the	
whole	year.	The	dates	relate	to	when	the	spelling	will	take	place.	
	
Reading	takes	place	daily	in	the	classroom	and	books	are	changed	regularly.	We	ask	that	you	
support	your	child’s	progress	by	reading	regularly	with	them	and	completing	the	reading	record	
when	they	have	read	to	you.	The	book	will	only	be	changed	when	you	have	done	so.	
	
If	you	wish	to	contact	us	regarding	your	child’s	education	please	make	an	appointment	via	the	
office	or	speak	to	us	after	school.	
We	look	forward	to	working	with	you	and	helping	your	child	get	the	most	from	their	education.	
	
Kind	regards	
	
Mrs	Kristensen		
	
Mrs	Nicholson-Jones	
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